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Area Chamber of Commerce

The Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce believes we must be proactive to slow the
community spread of the COVID-19. There is a social responsibility on our business
community, our citizens and our local governments to take action and protect each other
so that our economy and our businesses can safely remain open and operating.

“We've seen the COVID-19 numbers in Montgomery County and we have to act now,”
said Phil Parker, president & CEQ, Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce. “Safety is
priority #1 and we must work together to use the tools at our disposal to slow the spread
in the Dayton region.”

The Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce knows we must have a healthy community to
have a successful community. We also know that without swift action, we face the
possibility that many of our businesses will be forced to close their doors once again.
This would be detrimental to our economy, and hurt those who've struggled to stay in
business and continue to provide incomes to their employees. We must do all we can to
prevent another crippling blow to our economy.



